
February 18, 2020 
 
BILL: HB1196 
Name: Manish Mehta 
Business name: Wheaton Services Inc 
Email: myhotel7@yahoo.com 
Favorable with Amendments 
 
I am writing to support HB1196 with amendments. I fully support the removing of the current exemption 
from licensing for certain business.  Only businesses with bullet proof enclosures for security of their 
employees as well as customers should be issued the Check cashing license.  I oppose the one section 
of the proposed bill that would require a brochure advising customers to shop around for alternatives.   
 
 
Regards, 
 
Manish Mehta 
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